
ECMETRO COVID-19 UPDATE (05/16/2020) 

Moving the dial to Yellow 

Most of Utah, including Emigration Canyon Township, will move to a “yellow” 
risk category effective at 12:01 AM on Saturday, May 16th. 

For a brief description of the “yellow” risk category see this link. 

For more detailed description of precautions for individuals, businesses, specific events and 
industries, and the complete range of COVID-19 risk categories and requirements. 

Protecting those at higher risk from COVID19 

Additionally, please remember that individuals who fall into a high-risk category, as well as people 
who live with or work with who fall into that category, should continue to take additional 
precautions. An outline of these precautions can be found here: 

Note: Some areas of Salt Lake County, as well as parts of Utah, will remain at the “orange” risk 
level for the immediate future. Current information on the risk level for a particular area within the 
state can be found on this link. 

 


